
The DEC's Division of Marine Resources is holding meetings to discuss the possibility of bringing

the short-lived Salt Water Fishing License back. You may recall that some years ago one was

adopted, but rescinded in short order [and, DEC had to deliver refunds]. I have never been able

to reconcile myself into believing that salt water anglers should get what I see as a "free ride." I

am posing this question to Federation clubs and members:

What is you position on a Saltwater Fishing License and WHY.

This not a scientific poll, just looking for input because we have someone looking out for our

interests on Long Island.


